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President’s March Letter 
 

 
 Hello everyone, 

 
 Baby quilts are a great quick and easy donation.  I am sure the 
families who receive one of our special quilts will be very 
thankful.  Even though I need more fabric like a hole in my head, I 
could not resist a set of fabric from the night meeting.  It was so cute 
and will be great for a special baby girl.  Remember this year we 
need regular donations throughout the year.  It doesn't have to be 
complicated just cute.  Hopefully the attendees of the March meeting 
got a head start.  I plan to take advantage of the Saturday Stitch-In, 
April 11 to work on my donations.  See you there. 
 The Saturday Stitch-In is a fun day of sewing or socializing( LOL) so 
bring a sack lunch and something tasty to add to dinner.  Let Ann 
Groves know what you plan to bring so everyone doesn't bring the 
same thing, we like variety, Yum.  Bring your projects and maybe a 
tool you love and would like to share or a technique we can use.  It’s 
a fun time.  April 11, 9-9. 
  Rachel Phaneuf will be sharing skill building techniques during the 
day meeting April 9.  Rachel and Charlie are donating a DVD of the 
techniques to Ways and Means to be sold for $1.  I have a collection 
of their DVD's from classes I have taken and use them regularly.  It is 
really helpful to play it repeatedly sometimes, LOL.  Come, enjoy and 
support your guild, buy a DVD!! 
  I know everyone enjoyed the March night meeting with Ali 
Winston.  The math used in her quilts was fascinating, who would 
have thought its not just about the fabric. Ha Ha. More math and 
beautiful quilts, works for me.  Join us April 23 for a trunk show by 
Rose and Tom McCowen. 
  It was nice to see members who have been unable to attend 
meetings.  
Keep praying for them and being supportive. 
  
Have a nice day 
Tina Corbitt 
 

2015 Officers 

 

President – Tina Corbitt 

Vice-Pres. – Libby Armstrong 

Day Secretary – Broach Winsley 

Night Secretary – Dori Holt 

Treasurer – Bev Mahle 

http://www.cherokeerosequiltguild.com
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Standing Committees 

For 2015 
 

Historian 

 Bonnie McLain 

 

Librarian 

 Broach Winsley 

 

Membership 

   Denise Allee 

   Joyce Trew 

 

Newsletter 

   Caryl Knox 

 

Programs 

 Linda Jones 

 Annie Kellum 

 Emma Parker 

 Linda Herren 

 Doreen Thornton 

     Caryl Knox 

     Jill Stroer 

 

Publicity 

 

 

Sunshine 

 Irene Gardner 

 

Telephone 

 Queen Esther Smith 

 

Ways and Means 

 Albertha Brown 

    Emma Parker 

    Rachel Phaneuf  

Membership 

Total Paid Members: 64 

 

Day Meeting 3/12/15 

Members Present: 21 

Visitors: 3 

Door Prize Winners: Barbara Stevens, Patti Howell, Emma 
Parker, Broach Winsley 

 

Night Meeting 3/26/15 

Members Present: 30 

Visitors: 1 

Bee News 

 

April 16th Bee will be held at  

Diane Johnson’s home: 

6823 Creekwood Drive 

Douglasville, Ga .30135 

770.942.3822  R.S.V.P. Please. 

Lunch will be served. 

If you ‘re interested in hosting a 

Bee, please contact Annie, 

anniekell@yahoo.com or  

770-851-1096. 

 
  

April Birthdays: 

 

Dori Holt  4/3 

Robin Meyer  4/8 

Alice Wright  4/8 

Phyllis Carpenter 4/10 

Emma Parker 4/12 

Vickie Hecht  4/19 
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Ad Hoc Committees 

 

Bee Keeper 

 Annie Kellum 

 

Challenge Quilt 

   Dori Holt 

 

Community Service 

 Emily Poole 

 Diane Johnson 

 

Christmas Party 

 Loretta Ford 

    To be announced 

         

GA Quilt Council Liaison 

 Patti Howell 

 

Golden Scissors 

    Gail Ford, A.M. 

 Ann Groves, P.M. 

 

Photographer 

 Charlie Phaneuf 

 

Saturday Stitch-In 

    Ann Groves 

    Vickie Hecht 

 

Webmaster 

 Joany Orsi 

Community Service  

IT'S BABY QUILTS FOR 2015 

 

Diane and I have been out of town, celebrating the lives of family members. 

This reminds me of our project to honor new lives born right here in our 

community. These helpless new humans are like spring seeds ready to burst 

forth into potential. Like the new growth we see everywhere, these lives give 

me hope. 

Please remember that our commitment is for 3 to 4 quilts per month, 

beginning now. Make the quilts a minimum  of 36" by 42" please.  

Each quilt needs to be washed when you finish it,  so that the babies are not 

exposed to the chemicals in new fabric. If you are unable to launder your 

donation,  just let me (Emily) know and I will do it for you. 

Happy sewing, and thank you. 

Emily 

Challenge Quilt 
 

 

Hopefully all of you have checked 
the website and reviewed the rules for the  
Challenge Quilt.  The rules are simple and 

leave LOTS of room to express your              
creativity and talent.  

  
In recognition of the                                   

Guild's 25th anniversary, 
 I'm hoping that we have the  

best participation ever! 
 

Dori Holt 
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Treasurer’s Report 

March 2015 

Beginning Balance               $ 8,637.53 

Deposits: 

   Membership                            $120.00 

   Ways & Means                             $180.00 

   Donation                                       $      .47 

Disbursements: 

  Programs /gift certificate                $  25.00 

   Diane Nott             $412.00 

   Ali Winston             $100.00 

   Joyce Trew /Business Cards        $  20.00 

   Tom McCowen                              $  80.00 

   Denise Allee /ink cartridges           $  55.62 

 

Ending Balance                            $8,245.38 

CRQG Program News 

The list of the 2015 programs, workshops, and 
Saturday Stitch-Ins are posted on the website. 
 

Our April 9th day program has been changed to a 
skill building presentation by Rachel Phaneuf.  Her 
DVD will cover a series of skills that all quilters need 
to have such as binding and borders.  Charlie plans 
to make many additional copies of the program 
that you can purchase for a dollar. The program 
should be over by noon. 

  
The April 23rd night program is a trunk show 
presented by Rose and Tom McCowen. Tom is 
talented at creating his own original paper piecing 
patterns. Tom and Rose will return to the guild in 
August to teach a class. They plan to have a sample 
of what you will make in the class at their trunk 
show. 
  
Looking ahead: Our May day meeting is a field trip 
to Tiny Stitches in Marietta and lunch at Café 33. 
For those of you who are new to the guild, when 
we have a field trip we go directly to the quilt shop 
that day.  There will not be a meeting at Hunter 
Park.  

We will meet at the shop at 10:00, and Maetha will 

have a demo or two and then we can shop. Plan on 

meeting up with friends to carpool. 

The address of the shop is 2518 E. Piedmont in 

Marietta. 

Don’t forget to check out our website for upcoming 

programs, workshops and stitch-ins. We have our 

25th anniversary celebration in June. Jodie Davis is 

presenting her quilt documenting project at the day 

meeting. Be sure to download the information and 

check out the video’s that explain her project.  

 

Georgia Celebrates Quilts 

June 11-13, 2015 

10:00am – 6:00pm 

His Hands Church 

550 Molly Lane 

Woodstock, GA 

www.ecqg.com 

 

Sea Island Quilters Show 

May 1 – May 2, 2015 

10:00am - 5:00pm 

Holiday Inn and Suites 

2225 Boundary Street 

Beaufort, SC  

 

Quilt Symposium Classes & Show 

May 28 – May 31, 2015 

http://www.ecqg.com/
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Cherokee Rose Quilters Guild Minutes 
Day Meeting, March 12, 2015 

 
 

Libby Armstrong called the meeting to order.  The minutes were approved as printed.  Bev Mahle reported 
that we have $8100.53 in the treasury. 
Doreen Thornton said today’s meeting would be sewing baby quilts for Wellstar since Rachel Phaunef was 
sick.   We will order in pizza for lunch;  Linda Jones has her cutter and can cut 5” charms and 6” tumblers. 
March birthdays were recognized:  Bev Mahle, Susan Fisher, Gail Ford, Diane Johnson, Annie Kellum and 
Rita Perez. 
Programs:  Linda Jones said Rachel Phaunef will show DVD on Skill Building for April Day meeting.  April 
Night meeting will be Ali Winston’s trunk show.  Allie is a modern quilter – math and science. 
Hydrangea Festival:  Doreen Thornton asked for volunteers to head up committees for June 6-7 Quilt 
Display at the festival.  She asked for one floral theme quilt from each member.  Show will be at Woody 
Fife Center – security will be provided at night. 
Newsletter:  Caryl Knox said she had been asked for URL for guild pictures to be in newsletter.  She will  
get this from Web Master, Joany. 
No reports:  Telephone, Historian, Librarian. 
Membership:  Denise Allee reports that 21 members are present including Rita Perez who rejoined.  We 
have 64 paid members.  Door prize winners:  Broach Winsley, Patti Howell, Emma Parker, Barbara Stevens.  
We had 3 visitors including Mrs. Betty Sprayberry who showed several lovely old quilts – some from 1858 
– china and baby bonnets from 1800’s. 
East Cobb quilt entries must be postmarked Monday, March 16.  
Bulloch Hall quilt show March 6-15. 
Sunshine:  Irene Gardner is doing better; her husband, Jim, fell and hurt his leg.  Paula Miller is in 
Mississippi with her mother who is ill.  Joyce Trew is doing better – getting around on a walker.  Dawn Feist 
is having outpatient arm surgery today. 
Bee will be at Paula Miller’s if she is back from Mississippi; otherwise it will be at Pickleweeds.  We will not 
know until Wednesday before.  Denise will send email. 
Challenge quilt info:  See website. 
Saturday Stitch In will be April 11, 9-9. 
GA quilt council:  $20 to join. 
Christmas Party:  Loretta Ford is in charge and can use some help. 
Community Service:  We will need 4-5 baby quilts, 36x40, a month for WellStar newborns.  Lots of fabric 
was donated and many sewers worked on baby quilts today. 
Ways and Means:  Albertha Brown has outdone herself on this committee.  She,  Rita Perez and Emma 
Parker have made/donated many items for raffle.  Be sure and check out her offerings. 
 
Respectfully submitted 
Broach Winsley, day secretary. 
 
https://plus.google.com/photos/111675847767425064705/albums?banner=pwa  
 
 

https://plus.google.com/photos/111675847767425064705/albums?banner=pwa
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Cherokee Rose Quilters Guild 
 

Night Minutes, March 26, 2015 

 
 

 

Minutes from March 26, 2015: 
 
Tina called the meeting to order at 7:00 P.M.  Minutes in the newsletter were accepted 
as printed.  March birthdays were recognized. 
Treasurer - $8,381 in the account 
Bee Keeper - April Bee will be at the home of Diane Johnson. 
Challenge Quilt - Please check the website for the rules.  Any clarification, call Dori. 
Community Service - Fabric available to make baby blankets for the Wellstar 
            birthing center.  Remember at least 36" x 42" in size. 
Georgia Quilt Council - No Report 
Golden Scissors - Make sure you sign the book with you name and indicate what awards 
            you are to receive.  Ann Groves will make sure you get them. 
Historian - No Report 
Library - Various books available on the table.  
Membership - 30 members present and 1 visitor.  We now have 64 paid members. 
            Door prize winners:  Libby Armstrong, Annie Kellum, Erna Kriigel, Loni Faar 
Newsletter - Make sure your articles are in by noon on the Saturday following the night meeting. 
Photographer - All photos are on the website 
Programs - April day will be Rachel presenting various tips/solutions.  They will have a DVD that 
            can be purchased for $1.  The money will go to the guild.  April night will be a trunk show 
            by Rose & Tom McCowen.  Start planning for the field trip to Tiny Stitches on May 14. 
Publicity - No Report 
Saturday Stitch In - April 11.  Cost is $10.  A list will go around to sign up for the pot luck. 
Sunshine - Irene Gardner and Sandra Wilson still need our thoughts & prayers.  Doris Hohn is 
            still at Douglasville Rehab and would love to hear from you - by letter or in person! 
Telephone - No Report 
Ways & Means - 2 drawings for tonight.  A collection of fat quarters and the ruler tote will be 
            raffled at the May night meeting.  Albertha expressed her thanks for the good participation. 
Webmaster - No Report 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
Dori Holt 
 

https://plus.google.com/photos/111675847767425064705/albums?banner=pwa  

 

 

https://plus.google.com/photos/111675847767425064705/albums?banner=pwa
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Hydrangea Festival Douglasville 

       June 6 and 7 
 
We have a great opportunity to display our Quilts during the Hydrangea Festival 
in Douglasville. 
At the Woody Fite Center -the garden at Wood Fite Center is on the "free public 
tour" 
 
You can find the website if you google Hydrangea Festival Douglasville GA 2015 
 
The theme hydrangea for this year is French 
We would like to show 1 quilt from each of our members - keeping the floral 
theme (or the French theme) 
 
      
Doreen Thornton  

Golden Scissors ( Pieced—P, Long Arm—LA) 

March 

Day Meeting submitted by Gail Ford   

Caryl Knox   5 Prayer Quilts 
Gail Ford  2 Pocketbooks 
Betty Sprayberry 5 Antique Quilts 
Diane Johnson  Quilt 
Barbara Stevens Small Projects 
Janette Koval  Teddy Bear Quilt 
Marge Frost  Strip pieced Star Quilt 
   Elise Hidden Treasure Quilt 
Emma Parker  Twin Sisters Batik Quilt 
 

Night Meeting  submitted by Ann Groves 

Annie Kellum - Golden Scissors, Safety Pin, Machine Quilted  
(Red, White & Black, plus several projects shown) 
Vickie Hecht - Golden Scissors, Machine Quilted (Take 5 pattern "Eternity") 
Erna Kriigel - Golden Scissors ("Tossed Coins") 
Linda Herren - Golden Scissors (Twin size patch work) 
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Saturday Stitch-In 

              April 11, 2015 
 

9:00am—9:00pm 

Ike Owen’s Community  

Center @ Hunter Park  

Douglasville, Georgia  30134 

 

 Covered Dish Dinner @ 

5:00pm 

 A sign-up sheet started  

 

Ways and Means 

 

The Team will raffle Long Arm Quilting for  

$5. @ ticket. 

The quilt size limit is for a queen.  

A collection of fat quarters and the ruler tote will be 
            raffled at the May night meeting.   

March Winner of Tote Bag—Libby Armstrong 

March Winner of Long Arm Quilting—Vickie Hecht 

 

Newsletter 

Information needed by 
April  25th to be included 

in May’s Newsletter 
carylknox@bellsouth.net 

I have been made corrections to the 
name spelling.  My apologies. 

 
All pictures available on Gallery.   

I included the LINK in the 
minutes...hope it works. 


